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Why Create a Transparency Forum?

• The PJM Stakeholder Process Forum has provided Members with an 
excellent opportunity – a release valve – to address concerns and 
suggest improvements to the stakeholder process.  

• The Transparency Process Forum would provide Members with a 
similar opportunity to address matters outside of the scope of the 
stakeholder process forum yet equally important.

• The Transparency Process Forum will create a venue to have open 
discussions on matters that should be important to the PJM 
community (and currently take place in the back-of-the-room) 



Examples of Discussion Items

• What level of transparency should be expected from PJM, CAPS, and 
others? 

• Does PJM have a compliance “hotline” and what should be expected.

• Establishing a formal way to request information/data from PJM and 
keep track of responses.

• A discussion around guidelines and (reasonable) expectations to allow 
stakeholders to provide input to PJM prior to PJM filing items at FERC 
or in state commissions.   
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